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The Islamic Center for Development of Trade took part in this important 
meeting on intra-OIC tourism! 

Under the chairmanship of the Republic of Azerbaijan, the meeting 
discussed on Wednesday in Baku the implementation of the resolutions of 
the Islamic conferences of tourism ministers, in particular the resolutions of 
the 11th session of the ICTM and other programs and OIC projects in the 
field of tourism. 



                                         

 

The opportunity was seized by the ICDT to invite the 57 Member States of 
the OIC to participate massively in the 3rd tourism fair which will be held 
from 20 to 22 in Doha and which will bring together the biggest players in 
the sector in the world  

The current criteria for the selection of the “OIC City of Tourism” Award 
were notably examined during this meeting with a view to improving the 
selection process. 

The end of the work of the 8th meeting of the OIC Coordination Committee 
on Tourism was marked by the adoption of an outcome document in 
accordance with the resolutions of the CIMT, which will be submitted to 
the relevant forums of the OIC in the coming days. 

In the meantime, the world of tourism invites you to Qatar in November! 

More information www.qtmqatar.com   

 


